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                                      Newsletter 19 

10th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wanted to send an extra newsletter to end the half term and let you know about a couple of  things. 
When we return after the half term break our Worship theme will be Forgiveness.  

Community Feedback 
Thanks to those of you who completed the Parent/Carer survey 
last week. There were some lovely comments and some points 
for us to consider, which, as the letter yesterday explained we 
will do so. If any parent/carer would like an appointment with 
me or Mr Scott to discuss their individual feedback please just 
let me know.   
We’ve also had some super feedback from the Church this 
week in how attentive, engaged and sensible our children are when we visit, or they visit us – Rev. Gareth 
described how all the children shine! Our children were also involved in the recruitment process for the new vicar 
recently too and again, the comments were lovely mentioning the lovely atmosphere and politeness of the 
children leading the tours. Well done children and a special well done to Swinney Class who led their first 
celebration assembly this afternoon in school.  

Thinking Day – Wednesday 22nd February 
You may already be aware that 22nd February is a very special day in the Scouting and Girlguiding calendar. It is 

when we celebrate the birthday of their founders, Lady Olave Baden Powell, and her husband, Sir Robert Baden 

Powell. Any children who belong to Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Rainbows, Brownies or Guides (It doesn’t have to be the 

Masham Groups) may wear their group uniform to school on the first Wednesday back if they would like to. I 

think we may spot a couple of staff in uniform too! 

 

Masham Meadow Learning 

Outdoor learning (Forest School) will commence for Swinney Class after the half term break and Mrs Clarkson 

will be writing out about what kit the children will need. Cover Class have done an excellent job in the meadow 

this term showing kindness (especially helping members of staff up steep banks!) and making some good 

progress in teamwork. Well done!  

 

Safeguarding 

As we approach a half term holiday we hope everyone has chance to rest and relax. Just a reminder if you do have 

concerns about a child’s behaviour outside of school the contact details for concerns are here 

  

Have a lovely half term 

Mrs F. R Lawson-Ross, Head teacher 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

